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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
October 31, 2021 

 
 

All Hail The Power Of Jesus Name 

 

Welcome 

 

The Lord Is My Salvation   

 

Believer’s Baptism (9:15 am) 

Living Waters - Adult Choir   

 

New Doxology  

 

Prayer 

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

 

Through It All -  

Jeremy Pope, James Wynn, Tim Bovard  

 

Scripture Reading 

Teresa Keeler 

 

Closing Prayer 

Jeremy Pope 

 
 
 
If you would like to speak with someone about how to  
become a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the 
church or something else related to your faith, you’re  
invited to the front at the conclusion of worship to talk 
with one of our staff members or deacons or their wives. 
They’ll be there to meet you . . .  
 
 
October Scripture - Walk in wisdom toward outsiders,  
making the best use of the time. Let your speech  
always be gracious, seasoned with salt, so that you may 
know how you ought to answer each person.                

Colossians 4:5-6 (ESV) 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

 THIS WEEK: OCTOBER 31 - NOVEMBER 6 
 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  
Sunday School…9:15am & 10:30am 

GriefShare...4:00-6:00pm 
Youth Student Studies… 5:00pm 

Fall Festival 5:00-7:30pm 
   

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting ...1:15pm 
Lydia Sew-ers… 6:30pm 

 
TUESDAY   

Women’s Bible Study… 9:30am 
 

WEDNESDAY  

Operation Christmas Child (OCC)  
Crafting...3:30-5:30pm 

Preschool and Children’s  
Choir... 5:45-6:15pm 

Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

AWANA/Youth Group… 6:15-7:30pm 
Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm 

                   Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm  
  Band & Praise Team  
Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

 
THURSDAY   

Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm 
Men’s Bible Study at the Falls… 7:00pm 

 
FRIDAY    

David Phelps… 7:00-9:00pm 
Youth Girls Retreat 

 
SATURDAY    

Youth Girls Retreat 

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on call this week: Teresa Keeler  660.909.1439  
Deacon for the week: Jeremy Pope  816.918.2676 OCTOBER 31, 2021 

mailto:lwood@kearneyfbc.com


WE ARE GLAD  

YOU’RE HERE  

WITH US TODAY! 

We want to thank our church family for the cards, words of 

encouragement, gifts, goodies, lunches brought to the office, 

gift cards, and the gifts presented to our spouses. We love 

and appreciate each of you and count it a privilege to serve 

alongside you.  - Pastor Ken, Don, Tyson, Travis and Teresa 

 

Annual Friend Day and Thanksgiving Banquet - November 31  

Plan to stay or return for our Thanksgiving Banquet at noon in 

the Activity Center.  Please bring a dessert and either a side 

dish or vegetable accordingly: Last names A-M; vegetables 

and last names N-Z; a salad.  The hospitality team will provide 

turkey, mashed potatoes & gravy, corn, green beans, rolls, 

and drinks. 

 

Youth Girls Retreat. Girls retreat for students 6th-12th grade. 

Girls coming together to connect, have a blast, and be  

challenged in their faith. There will be a dinner, trip to the 

trampoline park, bonfire and more! Cost is $30 due when you 

arrive at The Falls on Friday November 5 at 4:30pm. Students 

will stay overnight at The Falls. Pick-up November 6 at 

11:30am. Sign up and fill out permission slip form on line at 

kearneyfbc.com.  

 

Operation Christmas Child. Shoeboxes are here! Stop by the 

OCC table to pick up a shoebox or several if you would like to 

pack your own! Informational brochures are available too.  

For more information on packing your shoebox go to  

samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child. 

Please remember to pay $9 per box for processing/shipping 

charges; paying online or by mail is preferred. Your packed 

shoeboxes need to be brought to the church office or to the 

OCC table on or before Sunday, November 21. You can also 

continue to donate items or money for our church-packed 

shoeboxes. Thank you for supporting this ministry to provide so 

many gospel opportunities! 

 

A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family member, 

Bijou Wynn. If you haven’t already had the opportunity,  

introduce yourself and welcome her to our FBC family. 

 

Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, would like to  

extend sincere Christian sympathy to Isaac and Teresa Keeler 

and family in the loss of Teresa’s grandma, Dorothy Fox. 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS Fall Festival TONIGHT!!  Bring the family and join us from  

5:00-7:30pm in the Activity Center for games, face paint, 

bounce houses, and LOTS of candy! Non scary costumes  

are welcome.  

 

Christmas Gathering Tickets. Ladies!! We still have tickets for 

Thursday Nights Christmas Gathering. You can purchase  

tickets in the church office.  

 

Alaska Mission Trip March 10-18, 2022. Today is the last day to 

sign up for the Alaska Mission Trip.  We are headed back to 

Alaska to serve at the 50th anniversary of the Iditarod dog 

sled race! Cost is $825 plus airfare and travel day food.  

For more information or to sign up, contact Teresa Keeler. 

tkeeler@kearneyfbc.com  

 

Senior Adult (OWLS).  

Sea Life Aquarium on November 16. We will leave at 9:30am. 

The cost is $15 plus lunch on your own at Crown Center.  

Today is the last day to sign up in the office.  

1859 Jail in Independence, MO. on December 9. We will 

leave at 9:15am to visit the 1859 Jail for their annual “Spirit  

of Christmas Past”. The cost is $5 plus you lunch. Sign up by  

November 28. Contact Alan & Joyce Kelso for more  

information 816-903-0320.    

 

Bereavement Committee. We are looking for a volunteer  

to lead our bereavement committee. This person will  

coordinate with other volunteers (from a list provided) to 

bring in food items/side dishes for family meals following  

funeral services at FBC Kearney. Please contact Diane in  

the church office to volunteer or for more information.  

    

Upward. Upward Registration has started for basketball 

grades K-8, and cheerleading for grades K-6. $90 per  

participant with scholarships available. Please register  

at registration.upward.org/UPW80995. And of course, we'll 

need volunteers to help make this a fantastic season. You 

can apply at tinyurl.com/2122UpwardVolunteer or talk to 

Bobby and Jennifer Higgins. Thank you for your continued 

support of Upward Basketball & Cheerleading! 

 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast. Saturday, November 13, 7:30am 

at the Falls.  Come and enjoy a hearty breakfast fit for guys  

of all ages.  

 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this  

morning in worship. If you’re a guest with us, I 

want to extend a warm welcome on behalf of 

our church family. I want you to know we believe 

what we talk about here. Contrary to what a lot 

of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t 

and that’s why we’re here. Most of us have 

looked for answers to life’s questions in a lot of  

different places and we’ve found that Jesus really 

is the one with the answers, so our quest  for      

understanding includes studying the book he’s 

given to us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote 

it, but they were people that God inspired to do 

so. So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about 

today or anything related to your experience, 

one of our staff or I would love the opportunity to 

visit with you. I hope you’ll take the time to fill out 

the CONNECTION CARD and drop it in the         

offering plate at the end of the service.                     

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to  

worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

https://registration.upward.org/UPW80995?fbclid=IwAR07npW19vMWxiETJk9y70TJdrSpPe744HM8wL36tMCDIGESrPGbaFWNFc4

